
Documentary about end-of-life
issues
“Consider the Conversation” is a documentary done by Terry
Kaldhusdal, a teacher and filmmaker from Wisconsin as well
Mike Bernhagen, the director of community outreach and care
partner relations at Rainbow Hospice in Wisconsin.

Together they joined forces to create a documentary exploring
the American struggle with communication and preparation for
the end-of-life. This film explores multiple perspectives on
end-of-life  care  and  includes  information  from  medical
personnel, patients, family, clergy, and national experts from
around the country. Featured is Martin Welsh, a physician from
Placerville and his challenges with ALS.

The film will be shown for free Nov. 17 at 1pm at the South
Lake Tahoe Senior Center, 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake
Tahoe.
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